
NOTICE OF MOTION 

 

Trowbridge Area Board instructs the relevant Cabinet members to drop 

all moves to place housing on the site of the old Innox Hall, Trowbridge 

and to speedily proceed with the construction of the changing facilities 

for sports players on this site. 

 

Planning permission has already been granted for the changing facilities 

and arrangements are well advanced to secure necessary funding. 

 

To succeed with this sports related development would be one 

important step in tackling the woeful shortage of recreational facilities in 

the Trowbridge area. 

 

Trowbridge Area Board has already voted against allowing housing 

development on this site. 

 

 

Proposed:  Councillor Jeff Osborn 

Seconded:  Councillor Helen Osborn  


